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The only drones that should have remote ID (if any) are drones used for commercial operations. IE: Google wing. 
If you are flying for fun/hobby NO remote ID should be forced on hobbyists. After all we have not caused any 
problems to manned aviation in the last 90 odd years. As it stands there are areas we can't and don't fly now so 

why do we need to effectively kill a hobby. 
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